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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 
xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

Weekly Newsletter October 4th 
This week has been another busy week at Cavell. Students learned and discussed the importance of Terry Fox and the Effort 

and Courage that all cancer fighters have. We did postpone our annual run to the weather until Thursday, October 10th at 11am. 

Even as the rain let up the park was full of mud, which would likely have caused a lot of slips and falls.  

We had our first fire drill of the school year on Wednesday and all staff want to thank the students (and especially our new 

kindergarten students) for how well they did during this important drill.  

Important Opportunity for the Cavell Community – School Travel Planning Initiative 

The City of Vancouver wants to know what you think about walking and cycling safety near Edith Cavell 

Elementary. Come join a virtual walking tour with City Engineering staff at the October PAC meeting 

on Tuesday, October 8th at 7:00. Attendees can share their concerns about walking and cycling on paths, 

roads, and intersections near the school. 

E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y

Pr i nc i p a l  –  A nd r e a  G r e e n ha l g h  
Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-T) / Hayley 

Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Alfred Chien 

604-713-4932 > studentrecordscavell@vsb.bc.ca > www.vsb.bc.ca/edith-cavell
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 Our book fair is coming! Please watch for more information coming soon about our Book Fair which will be held from October 

15-18th. The book fair will take place in our library.

Conferences – Our first conferences with families will be happening October 16th and 17th. This is an important time for 

teachers and families to meet to discuss goals for the upcoming year.  

Important Dates Coming Up: 

October 10th – Terry Fox Run at Douglas Park 11:00am (rescheduled) 

October 14 – Thanksgiving Holiday – school closed 

October 15-18 - Scholastic Book Fair in library 

October 16th and 17th – Early Dismissal 1:58 for Goal Setting Conferences 

October 25 – Provincial Professional Day – school not in session for students 

PAC News 

• Please remember to sign up for the PAC emails as well as classroom lists.

• The Cavell PAC communicates primarily through email.  The PAC would like to be able to contact

parents/guardians about school community news and events. To subscribe to the PAC email list, as well as your child's

class list, please visit https://cavellpac.wixsite.com/cavell/email-lists for more information.

• Next meeting is on Zoom October 8th. Please watch for the Zoom Link – As was mentioned above most of this meeting

will be a virtual walking tour with the City of Vancouver Planning Department as they look at making the area around

Cavell safer for pedestrians and cycling.  Please join us to give your input!
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